
Location 
E. Little Creek Road and Admiral Taussig Boulevard

Project Benefits 
This project will replace existing span of wire traffic signals with new mast 
arms and pedestrian accomodations. 

Scope of Work 
• Update obsolete infrastructure

• Installing crosswalks, sidewalks and curb ramps

• Upgraded pedestrian accommodations

• Modifying pavement markings

• Improve traffic operations

Project Status 
Under Construction

Project Schedule 
• Construction Start: November 2020

• Anticipated Construction Completion: August 2021

Project Funding 
Revenue Sharing (50% State, 50% Local) 
$725,000 ($362,000 State/$362,000 Local) 

Construction Impacts 
• Lane closures and sidewalk closures will be required; at least one lane 

in each direction will be open at all times.

• Installation of the new signal poles and mast arms may require small 
detour

Civic Engagement 
• Ward 2 (Councilwoman Doyle)

• Superward 7 (Councilwoman Graves)

• Wards Corner Civic League

• Suburban Acres Civic League

Contacts 

Project Manager (Design & Construction) 
Deborah Mangiaracina (Deborah.mangiaracina@norfolk.gov) 
757-664-7857

Design Engineer 
Kimley-Horn and Associates 
757-213-8600

Construction Contractor 
Bryant-Ritter Hewitt Electric Corporation
(757) 234-4100

Construction Inspector 
McDonough Bolyard Peck Inc.
(757) 382-0109
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